
From: Paul Patrick <PaulPatrick@schouse.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/5/2013 3:53:55 PM
Subject: RE: Education Funding

Fair enough.
 

I am just trying to think about what the most likely battlefields are and how that works into what our 
various agendas. Thanks - Paul
 

Paul Patrick
 
Director of State Budget & Finance
 
Ways & Means Committee
 
South Carolina House of Representatives
 

"Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Yeah, too early for official/definitive, but at this point I'd call it "fairly likely" that there are 
recommendations relating to K-12 funding...not that the proposed changes would necessarily be 
radical. I'll have a better sense once I see the estimate.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Paul Patrick [mailto:PaulPatrick@schouse.gov]
 
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 3:18 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: Education Funding
 

Christian and/or Ted,
 

Not looking for an official or definitive statement, but are y'all still thinking about making some 
recommendations on reforming education funding/EFA in the FY15 Executive Budget? Thanks - Paul
 

Paul Patrick
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Director of State Budget & Finance
 
Ways & Means Committee
 
South Carolina House of Representatives



